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Calendar Events
2021-22 School Year Calendar

2022-23 School Year Calendar
Regular monthly Board of Education Meeting: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.

Next SMART Day: Wednesday, May 11, 2022
8th grade graduation: Tuesday, May 24
Illinois Department of Public Health Trend Data

DuPage County Health Department Data Dashboard

Dear D12 Families,


There has been a palpable change of energy in our school buildings. The excitement of spring has
arrived with activities and sports in full swing, opportunities to be outside more often, and the return
of many school events. It is definitely an exciting time to be in D12!

COVID Update
While our schools continue to operate safely and without disruption, we are seeing cases increase in
our communities. Please continue to monitor your child for signs and symptoms. We are bringing
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back many spring activities and want nothing to happen to cause their cancellation. Parents should
reach out to the health office at your school if your student test positive for the latest guidance and
information.

Official Last Day of School
At Tuesday's Board of Education meeting the board approved our final day of school for the 2021-22
school year. Our last day will be Friday, May 27. Dismissal times will follow our SMART day dismissal
times.

Join us for an Evening on the Lawn
We are excited to host an evening of music, and all of our D12 families are invited. We will be having
an outdoor band concert featuring musicians from both SHS and RMS on Thursday, May 5, starting at
5:30 p.m. The concert will be on the lawn at RMS, and families are invited to bring their blankets, lawn
chairs, and a picnic and enjoy beautiful music and a chance to gather as a community again. Too
busy to cook? No worries, we will have food trucks on site so you can purchase food if you would like.


Are you the parents of a third grader? This event is a great chance for your child to see what the band
experience is like. Our students have the option of joining band in fourth grade.


If the weather doesn't cooperate, we will move the band concert indoors. We look forward to seeing
you there!

Do You Know Someone Who is Ready for Kindergarten?
If you have a child who will be attending kindergarten next year or someone with a child, it's time to
register! Our staffing is based on enrollment, and it is always better to be hiring in the spring instead
of at the end of the summer.


Families with a new student should contact JoAnn Dumelle at 630-529-2091.

Open House
Wow...last night was a fabulous evening at SHS! It was wonderful to see so many of our elementary
school families come to the Open House. Even better was seeing the pride and happiness in our kids
as they showed off their school.


We look forward to seeing our RMS families next Thursday, April 28 from 5:30-7 at RMS.

Registration for the 2022-23 School Year
Registration is ongoing for the 2022-23 school year. Returning families should complete their
registration as soon as possible. Accurate numbers allow us to order just what we need to both save



money and ensure that our materials arrive in time for our August start of the year. Fees are not paid
at the time of registration.

Good luck to all of our RMS students participating in this weekend's play! Thank you to Mrs. Peters as
well as Ms. Kerr and Mr. Cash for their efforts to make this happen.


Sincerely,
Dr. Henderson


